
Dear Mr. Tam,

As per our conservation, please find the email below for your further handling. Thank you so much!

Best Regards,
Michelle

寄件者:
寄件⽇期: 2021年4⽉5⽇ 6:35
收件者: tpbpd@pland.gov.hk <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
副本: aphmok@pland.gov.hk <aphmok@pland.gov.hk>
主旨:回覆: Planning Application No. A/YL-TYST/1082

Dear Sirs,

Referring to our application (no. A/YL-TYST/1082), we would like to request a deferral of further
information submission regarding the fire facilities.  The fire services consultancy company was
suspended business due to the Covid-19. Therefore, we would like to extend the submission date
to June 2021.  Hoping for your kind considerations.
Thank you!

Yours faithfully
Ms. Wan

寄件者: aphmok@pland.gov.hk
傳送時間: 2021年3月17日 10:58
收件者:小雲
副本: jkhtam@pland.gov.hk
主旨: Planning Application No. A/YL-TYST/1082

Dear Miss WAN,
As per your request, please find the comments of the Director of Fire Services
(Contact Person: Mr. WONG Ho-yin Tel.: 2733 7737) for your
action/clarification.

From:
To: "jkhtam@pland.gov.hk" <jkhtam@pland.gov.hk>
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